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AUG 211984

Bechtel Power Corporation
San Francisco. Power Division
ATTN: Mr. C. D. Stratton

Vice President and General Manager
Post Office Box 3965
San Francisco, California 94119

Gentlemen:

This-is to confirm the telephone conversation on August 20, 1984, by Mr. P. Milano
of this office with Mr. E. R. Nelson of your staff, concerning the inspection at
the San Francisco Power Division office on August 27-31, 1984.

The inspection will relate to the qualification of concerns expressed in the areas
of. seismic design of structures, pipe break analysis, and Limerick South Stack
blast load calculations.

Your cooperation concerning this matter will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
GARY G. ZECH

Gary G. Zech, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
Division of Quality Assurance, Safeguards,

and Inspection Programs

cc: E. R. Nelson
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